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I would like to submit testimony in support of HB 2458. I am an LCSW in Oregon and 

work with a diverse community of people. Conversion therapy is unethical and 

harmful particularly to members of the LGBTQIA+ community. Conversion therapy 

goes against the ethics of the mental health field. There is absolutely no clinical 

reason to practice conversion therapy and I am in full support of HB 2458. 


